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DIVISION  MEMORANDUM

No. EL, s.              2022

School Based Feeding Program lmplementation Review

To:         Heads ofpublie Elementaryand secondary schcols

1.                  The  schcols  Division  of Angeles  city,  through  the  Health  and  Nutrition  unit shall  conduct a

Program  lmplementation  Review on  School  Based  Feeding  Program  to  be  held  on  June  23-24, 2022
from  8:00  a.in.  to  5:00  p.in.,  at  the  Prime  City  Hotel,  Valdez  St.  Josefa  Subdivision  Malabanias,
Angeles City.

2.             This activity aims:

•       to gather the consolidated  implementation  plan of each school;

•       to discuss the issues and concerns encountered during the implementation of SBFP;

and
•       to strategize plan on how to improve implementation per schcol.

3.                 The  participants  are  43  Elementary  school  Based  Feeding  program  coordinators, 43
Designated  Elementary  School  Clinic  Teachers,  6  Public Junior  High  School  Clinic  or  SBFP
Coordinators, 9  Public Senior High School Clinic or SBFP Coordinators,11  School  Hearth and
Nutrition Unit Personnel, and 3 AccoLintjng Persorinel.

4.              Moreover,   they   are   advised   to   bring   their  vaccination   and/or  booster  cards,   facemasks,
laptops, sphygmomanometer, stethoscope, and sanitizers to ensure health safety and protection.

5.               Immediate dissemination of and strict compliance to this Memorandum is highly enjoined.

Schools Division  Superintendent
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